
Forest School 
What you need bring.  
 

When visiting our Forest School, it is essential that the children are dressed 
appropriately. Sessions will be run in whatever the weather so children so be 
prepared for any clothing/ footwear to get muddy and messy. To help prevent 
scratches, scrapes and insect bites it is important for the children to wear clothing 
that covers their arms and legs. On the day of Forest School (MONDAY) children 
should come to school wearing their old clothes NOT their school uniform.  

 

 
Long Trousers 

Ensure trousers cover 
their whole leg and are 
hardwearing and warm. 
Choose trousers that 
are okay to get muddy 
and messy.  
 

Tops 
Tops should cover the 
children’s arms. For 
warmth it is advised that 
they dress in a number of 
layers.  

Hats/ Gloves/ Scarf 
These maybe needed 
during the winter 
months to add extra 
warmth.   

Sun Hat 
As we have a young 
woodland there is limited 
shade so during the 
summer this will help 
prevent burning.   

Waterproofs 
The school has a full set of 
waterproof overalls for 
the children in all year 
groups to use.  

Spare clothes  
In bad weather a spare 
set of clothes maybe 
useful for the children to 
change into after the 
session. Please always 
send spare socks.   

Sun Cream/ Insect 
repellent  

Useful in the summer 
months. Children must be 
able to apply it to 
themselves.  

Footwear 
Ensure it is hardwearing 
and warm e.g. walking 
boots or wellies with thick 
socks.  


